
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/22/2011 1:47:04 PM

Dahlgren, Joan (joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Invitation for Comr Florio's consideration

Thank you for your response.

Redacted
Regulatory Relations 
Tel.# Redacted

From: Dahlgren, Joan [mailto:joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 1:46 PM 
To: | Redacted \
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Subject: RE: Invitation for Comr Florio's consideration

Reda| thank you for sending the flyer, clarifying our phone call. Unfortunately, the Commissioner is 
booked at 11:00 and for a large part of the afternoon, so he is unavailable to attend.

Sincerely,

Joan Dahlgren 
Administrative Assistant to 

Commissioner Michel Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-1840 
jbd@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Redacted
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 1:28 PM 
To: Dahlgren, Joan
Subject: Invitation for Comr Florio's consideration

Hi Joan, here is the flier I told you about earlier. Thank you for looking into this.

Redacted
Regulatorv Relations 
Tel.# | Redacted
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